
 

 

 
 

 24th November 2022  
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer  
 
On Monday the 11th of December we would like to invite you to join us for our Nursery 
Christmas Carol Concert. The concert will be held in the KS1 Hall and will begin at 10.00 a.m.  
 
On the day please enter via the main school entrance where a member of staff will be there 
to welcome you. Can we please ask that you arrive at 9.55 a.m. so that everyone is seated 
ready to start at 10.00 a.m. The concert should last no more than 40 minutes.  
 
If your child does not normally attend nursery on a Monday morning, you are both still 
welcome to join us for the concert. Children not already in nursery should be dropped off at 
the nursery front entrance at 9.45 before you make your way to the school hall. 
 
The children will require minimal costume e.g. a specific coloured t-shirt, for this event and 
the nursery team will let you know which items your child needs shortly. 
 
Places are strictly limited to two guests per child and we kindly request that you do not 
bring younger siblings/babies to this event as they can be very distracting for the children 
who are performing. Thank you in advance for your cooperation with this.  
 
We look forward to seeing you all there!  
 
Kind regards  
Mrs Caven 

 


